



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Union Grove, WI – March 28, 2024


Our Journey Forward with a Renewed and Unified Focus 

Dear Supporters and Friends of the effort to recall Robin ‘CCP’ Vos,


In our quest for genuine representation in Racine County, unity and resolve 
drive us. Our effort to recall Robin ‘CCP’ Vos highlights our community’s 
demand for meaningful change and transparent leadership. This campaign 
transcends the recall of one individual; it’s about amplifying our collective 
voice, demanding fairness, and pursuing governance that truly reflects 
Racine County’s values and needs.


Announcement of Concurrent Recall Efforts 

In our pursuit of accountability and representation, we wish to clarify that 
our efforts to recall Robin ‘CCP’ Vos remain undeterred and more focused 
than ever. Contrary to any misunderstanding, the original petition for recall, 
which Vos has conceded has more than 6,300 in district and authentic 
signatures, has not been withdrawn. Recall Vos stands firm, awaiting a 
decisive court ruling concerning mapping issues and related challenges.


In an empowering response to the community’s call, a new effort 
spearheaded by the Racine Recall Committee has been launched. This 
concurrent petition drive is not a diversion but a reinforcement of our 
collective mission. It is a strategic endeavor to ensure that no voice from 
Racine County goes unheard.


Lessons Learned and Quality Assurance 



Reflecting on our initial recall petition, it’s clear that while our resolve was 
strong, the path was fraught with unexpected challenges. Learning from 
this, the Racine Recall Committee is committed to implementing stringent 
quality control measures. Our goal is to fortify the integrity of the recall 
process, ensuring that each step we take is marked by precision, 
transparency, and trust.


A Positive Outlook and Cooperative Spirit 

It’s imperative that our collective attitude remains positive, focusing on the 
synergies between the two recall efforts. Together, they form a 
comprehensive strategy, adaptable to the forthcoming Wisconsin Supreme 
Court’s ruling. This unified approach exemplifies our adaptability and 
commitment to the cause.


Gratitude and Forward Momentum 

To every supporter, volunteer, and advocate, your energy and commitment 
fuel this movement. Your belief in our cause has been the cornerstone of 
our efforts, and as we progress, your continued support is invaluable.


Let us move forward, not as separate factions, but as a united front 
dedicated to the betterment of Racine County. Together, we will navigate 
the complexities of this journey, inspired by our shared vision for a 
transparent, accountable, and representative governance.


Together, we make the voices of Racine County resonate louder and 
clearer.


For further information or to lend your support, please reach out through 
the following channels:


	 •	 Website: racinerecall.org

	 •	 Phone: 262-427-6070

	 •	 Email: racinerecall@gmail.com



